
 

© Copyright 2020 NEC Nederland B.V. All rights reserved. Please note that Portfolio bulletins replace the Dear Associate letters. 

Reproduction whole or in part is prohibited without the written consent of the copyright owner. Exclusively for Internal Use 

PORTFOLIO BULLETIN 

2020-013 | February 12 

 

Phase out of SV9100/SV9300 ETIA Card 
 

NEC would like to inform you about the phasing out of the GCD-ETIA card for the SV9100 and SV9300 

platforms. 

The ETIA is a fully managed 802.3af compliant 8 port PoE Gigabit Switch card. 

 

 

The following items are to be phased out. 

 

Product code Items EON EOD EOS 

BE113045 GCD-ETIA card 01.06.2020 01.06.2020 01.06.2021 
EON - End of New deliveries. The product cannot be ordered for new system sales. Existing systems can still be expanded with additional hardware.   
EOD - End of Deliveries = EOM - End of Maintenance. Both new and expansion sales of this hardware are no longer available. The hardware and its associated 
firmware are no longer maintained, however repair or replacement service is still available.  
EOS - End of Service. All service on the product have ended.  

 

Pricing aspects & Items 
 

Pricing can be obtained from your NEC representative/Channel Manager or Prophix 

 

Availability & Order Information 
 

The product will be available whilst stocks last whilst last time buys should be received as soon as 

possible in order to ensure stock availability. 

Phase out items 


